
 

Summer Snaps
 We start our first edition 


with pictures from the GCA Annual Meeting, 

Hartford, CT,  followed by the photographs from 

Vickie Denton, Polly Reed & Christine Aylward 


Enjoy!

🪴  🪴  🪴 




From Polly Reed


a lioness in Botswana


antelopes in Namibia


famous sand dunes in Namibia 




Polly Reed writes:”These are from my great friend from 
New York who grows these year round in her house on 
Fishers Island. She took leaves about 10 years grown in 
the 4 Arts Garden”. 


Polly Reed: “Blondes have more fun… ”



Vickie Denton’s vandas:


at our Demonstration Garden


An Egret 


Bromilard



Upcoming: Kate Gubelmann’s photographs 
from Aspen, CO. Please stay tuned…


Oncidium

Calocasia 

Coccothrinax crinita

Heloconia


